St. Theresa’s Newsletter

Catholic Primary School

LEARN PLAY PRAY GROW A
SPRING TERM TERM - Friday 7" February 2020

Dear Parents and Carers, Tag Rugby

On Tuesday Year 5 and 6 Tag Rughy Team took part in
the Barnet Tag Tournament at Saracens’ home ground
Allianz Park. The team played some fantastic

rugby, showing excellent attacking drive and some lovely
passing and movement. After winning their first two
friendly matches the team then went on to win their group
and qualify for the quarter finals. In the quarter final we
found ourselves up against an extremely quick and strong
side. Although we battled well, the team sadly lost. We
came away from the tournament with our heads held high
and extremely proud of our efforts. Well done

everyone! There are more photos on the sports gallery on
the school website.

THANK YOu!

Number day
Today the children all came to school dressed up in different

numbers to celebrate number day! We had an assembly to talk
about the great work that the NSPCC does and how our donations
will make a difference to children all over the UK. We spent the
morning doing lots of different maths activities and exploring
different numbers and patterns. We had a lot of football shirt
numbers.....

Hindleap Warren Residential Meeting

For all parents of the children going on the Year 5
Hindleap Warren Residential, the pre-visit meeting will
take place on the first Monday after half term (24t
February) at 3pm in the Multi-Purpose Room. In this
meeting we will be explaining all the equipment that the
children will need, some of the activities they will be doing
and giving out all the medical information that the staff

will require.

Ay

Reception Assembly
Well done to the Reception class on performing their very first

class assembly in front of the whole school and all their parents.
They did a fantastic job telling us all about Jesus. The children
learnt their lines and said them clearly with wonderful confidence
and enthusiasm. Thank you to Mrs Descusera and the
Reception team for organising and helping the children perform
such a great assembly.

Film Night
On Wednesday Reception and Year 1- 3 watched ‘The
Secret Life of Pets 2’ at their movie night, which was a

great success. Thank you to all the volunteers who helped
organise the evening and supervise the children. This
Wednesday 12" February the rest of the school will be

watching ‘The Queen’s Corgi'.
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Wednesday February 12t KS2 Film Night

HALF TERM- Monday 17'" - Friday 215t February
Monday February 24" - Year 5 Hindeap Warren
Meeting

Friday March 6'" - Year 2 trip to the Zoo

Thursday March 12t - Year 2 Dance Festival
Wednesday March 18t"- 20th Year 5 Hindleap Warren
Friday March 27t World Book Day Children dressed as
book characters.

Wednesday April 15t Year 5 class Assembly

Certificates for week ending:
Friday 7" February

Attendance and
Punctuality this week
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Attendance

Reception 96%

Year 1 99%

Year 2 1009%

Year 3 97%

Year 4 88%

Year 5 999%,

Year 6 96%

Whole class Reception - For a wonderful
assembly on Wednesday.

Noel - For being a great member of Year 1. We
will miss him.

Arvena - For making a great effort in joining up
her letters.

Well done to Year 2 for your excellent
attendance this week!

Well done to Years 1, 3, 4 and 6 for coming to
school on time!

Arvin - For improved concentration in class.
Chiamaka - For settling in very well to Year 2.

Tomas - For showing improvements in his
behaviour in class which has been reflected in
his work.

Sebastian - For showing great improvements
in class with his work effort and concentration.

Luke - For his fantastic work with co-
ordinantes this week.

Kacper - For his wonderful compound
sentences in his writing.

Emmet - For your improved confidence in
class. Well done!

Lottie - For the excellent effort you show in
every lesson.

Samuel - For his writing on Winston Churchill
this week.

Enda - For putting effort into everything he
does.

Golden Ticket
Well done to Kamo and Callum Rec
House Points
Congratulations to St Patricks House

Staying Safe
As many children are starting to walk home by
themselves we would like to remind them to go
straight home without taking diversions and not to
talk to any strangers.
It's important to stay alert so distractions such as
playing on mobile phones or listening to music on
headphones should be avoided.

School Uniform

PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD
WEARS THE CORRECT SCHOOL UNIFORM
AND FOOTWEAR.

Trainers and trainer socks are not permitted.
Jewellery is limited to a sensible wristwatch
and a pair of stud earrings only. Strictly no
chains, bracelets or hooped/dangling
earrings of any type (including a cross
and chain) are permitted for health and
safety reasons.

Please ensure haircuts are in line with school
policy.

Long hair must be tied back for health and
safety reasons with a simple band.

For P.E. lessons children should be wearing a
white round neck t-shirt with the school crest
on it and plain blue shorts/tracksuit bottoms.
Leggings, cycling shorts or branded logos are

not permitted.

Please refer to the Uniform Policy on the
website. This policy must be adhered to.

Thank you for your support.




